
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Thank you for your great support for the Confucius Institute in Coquitlam. Please note 

the following: 
 
The Mandarin course for the 2023 fall semester of the Confucius Institute in Coquitlam 

will start in September, and registration starts now. Attached is the 2023-2024 school year 
calendar and registration form for regular classes. For the new school year, in-person 
classes will be on Saturdays (morning and afternoon) at the Winslow campus only 
(1100 Winslow Ave., Coquitlam),  and will remain online-only classes on Tuesdays and 
Fridays. Due to the limited number of students in each class, please register early, we will 
arrange the class according to the registration order. Students who register before July 30, 
2023 will have an early bird discount of $10. Students enrolling in the second course or 
family members enrolling at the same time can also receive a $10 discount.  

 
In the upcoming school year, you can select to pay the tuition for the whole school year 

(Both semesters - Fall and Spring) and a tuition discount is also applied as follow: For 
example: the original price of the full-year tuition for the simplified Mandarin class is $560 
($280x2), and the discounted price is $540. Register before July 30 to enjoy a $10 early 
bird discount. Family members who enroll at the same time will continue to have the family 
discount based on this discount.  

 
Please note, for registering for Youth Conversation class, please contact the office to 

confirm if you need to purchase the textbook. 
 
Please note, when registering for a full year, the default teaching method for the two 

semester remains unchanged (online courses and in-person classroom teaching methods 
cannot be changed). And refund request can be submitted before the fall semester starts. 
After the start of the fall semester, no refund request will be accepted. 

 
If you still have any questions, please contact us at 604-716-5118 or 778-317-1028. 
 
Thank you! 
 

 


